

Avenida de Lugo, 219, 1º – 15703 Santiago de Compostela – Galiza Teléfono:(+34) 981 566 609 – internacional@upg.gal www.upg.gal / www.terraetempo.gal

Galiza; November 19, 2020

To

The Communist Party of Greece

Comrades!

We have learned of the unjustified attack suffered on November 17 by militants and leaders of your party, including your General Secretary, with aggressions and arrests when they participated in a mobilization commemorating a fundamental action in the struggle of the Greek people against fascism, the 47th anniversary of the uprising at the Polytechnic.

With the excuse of the epidemic they are trying to eliminate all dissidence and all acts of protest, we know this well because in Galicia the authorities have banned several workers' mobilizations in these months.

We convey to you our solidarity support in our denunciation of the brutal police action ordered by the New Democracy government, and we encourage you to continue firm in the struggle.

Secretariat of International Relations Galizan People's Union (UPG)